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 M Putica COMMNT2017/0238/P 26/01/2017  14:49:41 dear Matthias,

We have first reported this new terrace railing to you as a breach of planning and intrusion of our 

privacy using our rear garden in retirement,

new terrace was never used before and is new not as stated by architect,

Its detrimental to the conservation area and has already adverse effect on architectural character in our 

area,

We object to new railing forming new terrace also on bad design grounds, only partial rear railing fitted 

to wrong height not matching others,

its ugly and needs be objected please

regards

mr M & mrs B Putica

flat 1  140 

goldhurst terarce
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